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22n<a SUBJECT: Reply to Notice of l'iolation Dated Afay 16,1994

joint Registry
22n<m l'iolation: 10CFR 35.33(a)(3) requires, in part, that the licensee shall notify

the patient ofa misadruinistration no later than 24 hours after its
Beacon llou se -

2u 8m, discovery.

&''o'r,"','r'o''$,, 10CFR 35.33(a)(4) requires, in part, that if the patient srasp
225asm notifled, the licensee .shall alsofurnish, svithin 15 dcys after

drog of & mLsadminhidon a uMlen upon to & pa#entoncotogy sociai worker
22utn by sending either:

I nterostonul The-
22nm (i) a copy of the report that sras subtnitted to the NRC; or

(ii) a briefdescription of both the event and the consequences as
they may affect the patient, provided a staternent is inchtded that
the report subruitted to the NRC can be obtainedfrom the licensee,

1. Due to an misinterpretation of10CFR 35.33(a)(3)-(4) the patient involved

in a misadministration svas notfurnished u ritten nonfication svithin 15
iky s after discovery of the misadministration.
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2. During subsequent phone conversations and letters (March 30,1994 thru
April 26,1994) withyour office this misinterpretation was clarified and a
letter, dated April 26,1994 was sent to the patient. 1his containeda brief
description of the event andpossible consequences. It also infonned the
patient that a copy of the technical report submitted to the NRC could be
obtainedfrom the hospital.

3. 1he results of this Notice of Violation and the correct interpretation of
10CRF 35.33(a)(3)-(4) has been discussed with pertinent hospital and
medical staff and the proper course of action infuture occurrences was
mapped out.

4. 1he above review ofregulations and the Notice of Violation took place on
April 26,1994. Future occurrences will be reviewed by the Radiation
Safety Officer and the Radiation Safety Committee.

1(there are any questions regarding this matteryou may contact me at (906) 22.5-
3102.

Sincerely,

& l' #'/
Richard F. Moreland, Ph.D.
Radiation Safety Officer

RFM:mmo


